
                   Bay- Friendly Gardening/  
Water Conservation Workshop 
Saturday, May 2nd - 9:00 am – 12:30 pm 
Regional Meeting Room – Civic Center 

 

Water is a precious resource. Join us for a free and informative workshop to learn how 
to replace your lawn with a beautiful, healthy low water-use garden. Bay-Friendly 
Qualified Professionals will demonstrate lawn conversion using the innovative technique 
of sheet mulching. Following Bay-Friendly practices; learn how to conserve natural 
resources, create a vibrant garden, and save time and money. Zone 7 will share expert 
advice on water conservation and rebates; BlueBarrel will explain how and why 
rainwater catchment systems are good for our water climate. 
 

Workshop Schedule 
 

 Lose Your Lawn – 9:00 - 9:45 ◊ Demonstration and discussion on how to lose your 

lawn the easy way, using sheet mulch.  
 

 Bay Friendly Gardening – 9:45 – 10:45 ◊ A Bay-Friendly landscape design 

professional will show you how to transform your boring, water-hungry lawn into 
a beautiful, low-maintenance, wildlife-friendly garden.  Focus is on design and 
plant selection that works for you.   
 

 Water Conservation Tips and Techniques – 11:00 – 11:45 ◊ Zone 7 will share 

information on outdoor/indoor water conservation and rebates.  Learn about the 
Tri-Valley Water-Wise Gardening website - a great local resource on design, 
irrigation, and photos. 
 

 BlueBarrel RainWater Catchment System – 11: 45 – 12:00 ◊ Learn about rain 

barrels and how they can supplement your garden watering.  
 

Free water conservation giveaways and Bay-Friendly plant raffle. You must be present 
to win. Don’t miss this informative and timely event! 
 

To reserve a spot (recommended,) go to Water Wise Workshop, or call (925)833-6630. 
 

 
 

Workshop 

Registration 

 

http://dublinca.gov/forms.aspx?FID=214

